
From: Clear, Gwen (ECY) on behalf of ECY RE CRO SEPA COORDINATOR
To: Jeff Watson
Subject: comments for SP-10-00007
Date: Tuesday, June 01, 2010 3:25:18 PM
Attachments: 553 Harmon.pdf
Importance: High

Please see the attached comment letter for the Harmon short subdivision.  The original letter is in
the mail.
Thank you,
 
Gwen Clear
SEPA\Environment Review Coordinator
WA State Dept of Ecology
Central Regional Office - Yakima
(509) 575-2012
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